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Dear Pastor and Church Family, January 2014

Happy New Year!

We are looking forward to all that God has in store for us this year. The first
major event will be the birth of Phebe Anne McKendree in April. Martha and Ian
are excited about having a baby sister join our family!

We are already making plans for the August celebration of the 30th
Anniversary of Efata Baptist Deaf Church of Callao. We are grateful and honored
to have a part in the lives of the Deaf there in Callao!

Almost immediately following the church anniversary, we will be taking a 6-
month furlough. We are scheduling meetings from September 2014 to February
2015. We are looking forward to spending time with our families in New Mexico
and Georgia, as well as visiting our supporting churches. We will also be taking
this time to try to raise some additional support. We currently have meetings
scheduled in Alaska from mid-September to mid-November. If you would like us
to come by your church, please send me an email at perudeafmissions@gmail.com,
or you can call me at (405) 443-9802.

We also have all of our information available in a downloadable format on
our website: www.PeruDeafMissions.com. We also have our ministry blog there.
Please feel free to stop by our website for a visit.

This past Sunday (1/19) we had Pastor Jorge Pozo and his family with us in
Callao. The Deaf really enjoyed his preaching and the fellowship afterwards.
Pastor Pozo 1s Deaf. He is the pastor of a Deaf church in Huancayo, Peru. The
Lord blessed greatly. We had 41 people in attendance and 2 precious Deaf ladies
received Christ as their Saviour! Please pray for Haydee and Carolina as they
begin their new lives in Christ!

Thank you for your faithfulness and support. We love you all and look
forward to seeing many of you while we are on furlough this year!

To the Deaf 1st and Whosoever Will,
The McKendree Family
Matt, Sarah, Martha, Ian, and Phebe


Matthew McKendree
Dear Pastor and Church Family,			                  January 2014
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